
From: Soura, Christian
To: lillian.b.koller@gmail.com <lillian.b.koller@gmail.com>

Date: 12/4/2013 1:58:25 PM
Subject: Follow-Up on John De La Howe

Attachments: (2013-12-04) John De La Howe Plan (v01).docx

Lillian,
 
                Thanks again for taking the time to catch-up earlier.  Do you mind taking a look at the attached and making 
whatever edits you consider appropriate?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:lillian.b.koller@gmail.com

